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WINTER NEWSLETTER 2019/20 

 

The Tower Theater was 

packed on November 

15th as Lonza present-

ed the 22nd annual 

Comedy For Kids’ Sake!  

As expected, Tyler Boeh 

and Adam Pasi were hysterical, along with our own 

Tracee Tuesday!  Big of the Year, Alane Harrold ac-

cepted her award with her Little of five years, Paula.  

We are so thankful and proud of everything Alane 

has done to defend, empower and ignite the poten-

tial within Paula.  We are also grateful to Emi Baxter 

who spoke about the need to “end the wait” and get 

kids like her Little Brother,    

Cody off the sidelines and 

matched with Defenders of 

Potential. 

The live auction excitement 

culminated when two adorable 

alpacas were escorted to the 

stage to be auctioned off to 

the highest bidder. 

A BIG thanks goes out to all of 

our amazing sponsors, the 

Tower Theatre, Baker Auction 

Company, all of the auction 

donors, guests and volunteers.  

We would also like to thank 

Bleu Bite Catering, Curbside 

Bacon, Market of Choice, Ore-

gon Craft Chocolatiers and Co-

ho Coffee Co. for providing de-

licious food and desserts for 

our guests. 

The $60,000 raised will go towards achieving our 

goal of matching 60 children with mentors in 2020.  

Thanks again to all involved with Bend’s premier red 

carpet event!  

We will see you 

on the red car-

pet in 

2020! 

BBBSCO: 2125 NE Daggett Lane Bend, OR 97701 

                      Tele: 541.312.6047                                           Website: www.bbbsco.org 

 

22nd Annual Comedy For Kids’ Sake a BIG success! 



Page 2 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! 

Opioid Training Requirement for 

Bigs! 
As we all know, the opioid crisis has become an epidemic and it is right 

here in Central Oregon.  Big Brothers Big Sisters of America is requiring 

all Bigs to watch a webinar to educate us on the impact of opioids.  Ursula Christie, expert consultant from 

Caron Treatment Centers, in partnership with Big Brothers Big Sisters of America, led this Mentor webinar 

training focused on understanding the opioid epidemic. This training will focus on 1) providing an overview 

of the opioid crisis, 2) identifying signs and symptoms of opioid abuse, 3) providing discussion starters, and 

4) additional resources.   Please watch this informative video, call our office when you have completed it, 

and you will be placed in a drawing to win a $50 Visa gift card! We would also like to encourage parents/

guardians to educate yourselves on this growing local and global issue affecting our youth, hence please 

watch the Parent/Guardian Training, and you too will placed in the drawing! 

Mentor Training: ttps://bbbsa.wistia.com/medias/nq5t1zodxv  

Parent/Guardian Training: https://bbbsa.wistia.com/medias/22qcn0d9z9  

Once again, BBBSCO is honored and grateful 
to be the beneficiary of Oregon Winterfest!  
In order to acquire this much needed fund-
ing, we will provide all of the volunteers for 
the entry gates for the weekend of February 
14th-16th.  If you volunteer for a four hour 

shift, you will receive free entry to the event 
for the entire weekend! 

If you are interested in volunteering for a fun and festive shift,  

please contact:  

Jenni Garner  
 jgarner@jbarj.org  
541.389.1409 x107 

https://bbbsa.wistia.com/medias/nq5t1zodxv
https://bbbsa.wistia.com/medias/22qcn0d9z9
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The following letter was written by a Latinx Mentoring Program Little Sister to a donor who is sup-

porting this amazing program offered by Big Brothers Big Sisters of Central Oregon and Central 

Oregon Latino Partnership Program. For more information about LMP, please contact Rosie Laurie 

at rlaurie@bbbsco.org or 541.312.6047. 

November 20, 2019 

 

Dear Supporters of Latinx Mentoring Program, 

 

I would like to personally thank you for your support to the Latinx Mentoring Program of 

Big Brothers Big Sisters Central Oregon. I was a “Little” in 2018-2019 throughout my senior 

year of high school, and the program meant a lot to me as I was figuring out how to balance 

school, college applications, and home life. My relationship with my mentor is one that I greatly 

care about and that left a positive impact in my educational, professional, and personal goals. She 

provided a personal guidance and support that helped me realize my passions and learn how to 

direct my restless energy into meaningful projects. I still communicate with my mentor today 

despite our distance. Thanks to LMP and my mentor, I also had someone to turn to when writing 

scholarship and college application essays, which incredibly, resulted in me receiving a 

full-tuition scholarship to the University of Miami where I am a student now. I am pursuing a 

dual degree in “Microbiology & Immunology” and “Public Health”, and I’m currently on the 

Pre-Medical track. My dreams of pursuing this education were made possible by the support I 

received from LMP, which provided opportunities for my mentor and I to meet up, attend career 

networking events, and find local scholarships. One of the scholarships I applied to through LMP 

is one that is currently aiding me with my on-campus housing expenses this year. 

Thank you so much again for your support to LatinX Mentoring Program of Central Oregon. 

This program helped me get closer to my dreams, and I carry the memories and relationships 

I’ve made from it with me as I look towards the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maria Mejia-Botero 
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January is National Mentoring Month! 

 It’s the same thing every January: gyms are overflowing, kale is selling like hotcakes, and 

everyone is trying to be their best for the new year.  But what if this year, you could re-

solve to do something even more important than deciding to stomach a green smoothie 

once a week.  What if you could make a resolution worth keeping—one that inspires more 

resolutions?  That’s why we’re asking people this January to make THE BIG RESOLUTION! 

January is National Mentoring Month, so be part of the celebration by encouraging 

friends, family members and coworkers to become DEFENDERS OF POTENTIAL!  We are in great need of Big Brothers as the majori-

ty of the deserving children on our wait list are boys.  Through out the month, Community Outreach Coordinator, Bridget Albert 

will hold volunteer information meetings in Bend, La Pine, Redmond and Madras.  Please follow us on Facebook and Instagram to 

learn the dates and locations of these meetings.  Then spread the word and like, comment and share these posts to have your 

name placed in a drawing for a BIG prize!  

National Mentoring Month is also a time for us to thank our mentors for all they do for their Littles and for our program!   Every 

moment you spend with your Littles, you are defending, igniting and empowering their potential, and changing their lives for the 

better, forever!  Thank you DEFENDERS OF POTENTIAL!  

Winter Match Activities 
Please R.S.V.P to Jenna McCann for the following match activities:  

jmccann@bbbsco.org or 541.312.6047 

 

December 11th: La Pine Movie Night: Abominable 

La Pine Community Center 

5:30pm-7:30pm 

 
January 10th: Ice Skating 

7th Mountain Resort 

6:00pm-9:00pm 

 

February 8th: Valentine’s Craft Day 

Deschutes Children’s Foundation Building Eastside Campus 

12:00pm-3:00pm 
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 BIG SHOUT OUTS! 

A BIG shout out to 

Moeller Life & Business 

Coaching for choosing 

BBBSCO as one of the 

nonprofits new clients can choose to 

have 20% of their subscription fee do-

nated to!  Owner, Blake Moeller not 

only arranged for this awesome fund-

ing opportunity but also decided to 

become a Big Brother himself!  For 

more information about this generous 

Bend-based business, go to 

www.moellerlbc.com. 

A BIG shout out to 

Scott Lennie, the own-

er of Point Blank Dis-

tributing for his in-

credibly generous donation of over 

sixty cases of beer to the 

“Showstopper” live auction package 

at Comedy For Kids’ Sake.  Scott also 

donated beer to Bowl For Kids’ Sake 

and is an all around wonderful sup-

porter of our program!  Thank you 

Scott and everyone at Point Blank 

Distributing! 

A BIG shout 

out to the 

Rotary Club 

of Sunriver– 

La Pine for awarding BBBSCO with a 

$2,500 grant to help us grow our Site-

Based Mentoring Program in La Pine.  

Students from La Pine High School 

mentor students from La Pine Middle 

School to help support them during 

challenging adolescent years and pre-

pare them for the rigors of high 

school.   

A Big Shout out to Big Sis-

ter, Emi Baxter for step-

ping up and purchasing 

new volleyball shoes for 

Little Sister, Tuesday.  On 

occasion when we have a 

Little who is in need of 

something special, we post the ask 

on Facebook and Instagram.  Emi, 

who is in a Couples Match and has a 

Little Brother in the program, imme-

diately contacted us to say the shoes 

were on the way!   Thank you Emi! 



Matched for 4 Years 

Mario & Jose 

Gail & Jessica 

Matched for 2 Years 

Rory & Gabriel 
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Match Anniversaries! 

January 
Matched for 1 Year 

December 
Matched for 1 Year 

Christopher & Walter 

Staci & Divya 

Michelle & Alyson 

Malissa & Stephanie 

 

Matched for 2 Years 

Rochelle & Zhamya 

 

Amy & Logan 

Jeff & Diego 

Sonya & Natalya 

Leo & Jaidon 

Jenna & Danyel 

 

Matched for 6 Years 

Olivia & Julieanna 

Matched for 2Years Matched for 1 Year 

Lisa & Yaretzy 

Amber & Evie 

Nathaniel & Johnathan 

Jenna & Emma 

Caitlin & Sharai 

Cristy & Mary 

February 

Rory & Gabriel 

Cathy & Paris 

Matched for 5 Years 

Gail & Jessica 

B
IG

 

B
IG

 

B
IG

 C
ongratulatio

ns t
o 

Congratulatio
ns t

o 

Congratulatio
ns t

o 

all of y
ou!

all of y
ou!

all of y
ou!   



Welcome New Matches! 

For questions, comments or submissions to the BBBSCO newsletter, please contact  

Bridget Albert at balbert@bbbsco.org or 541.312.6047 
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Ryen & Alex 

Abigail & Karizma 

Tyler & Jaxon 

Cate & Sophia 

Robert & Silas 

Gwen & Mia 

Whitnie & Keyona 

Jill & Michelle 

Linda & Nicole 

Ashlynn & Ellie 

Madison & Emmie 

Alex & Cody 

Clayton & Korbin 

Javin & Julian 

Xander & Trevor 

Grace & Addisyn 

Clayten & Nasri 

Maddox & Samuel 

Haydin & Marlie 

Nathan & Ronan 

Emily & Alice 

Eric & Jared 

Barbara & Bella 

Trayvion & Hunter 

Sarah & Kenadie 

Jorja & Abbygail 

Carla & Jaydence 

Soren & Wyatt 

Jordan & McKennon 

Reese & Jacquelyn 

Morgan & Delaney 

Garrett & Jeff 

Kaya & Milly 

Zayra & Gracie 

Hailey & Dakoda 

Jesslyn & Mikylah 

Aiden & Kyden 

Aria & Alexsa 

Kyra & Holly 

Joey & Jayden 

Sage & Jasmine 

Gattlin & Owen 

Harry & Brody 

Caylie & Amerlia 

Ava & Reiko 

Vincent & Cayden 

Stacey & Juan 

Joseph & J.D. 

Carson & Killian 

Trevor & Jasper 

Naomi & Layla 

Stephanie & Leonel 

August & Landon 

Kelly & Deztany 

Erin & Angela 

Priscilla & Deicy 

Nicole & Selena 

Andrew & Davie 

Scott & Santi 

Harley & Jayden 

Shanelle & Alyvia 

Amanda & Amelia 

Brad & Enrique 

Allison & Emma 

 

 



Big Discount List 
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When a Big & Little are matched, they receive a copy of our 

“Big Discount List”.  The following page includes the most up-

dated list of local businesses  who provide free or discounted 

goods or services to our matches when they are on an outing 

together.  This list is always being updated as new businesses 

join, so please monitor our Facebook page for new additions.  

Keeping the list in your glove box or taking a picture of it 

with your phone are great ways to keep it handy.  Please re-

member to always bring your BBBSCO I.D. cards when  to-

gether, as the business will ask for them to receive the dis-

count.  If you have misplaced your I.D. cards, please call our 

office to receive a new one.  Furthermore, make sure to 

thank the business for their support of BBBSCO! If you know 

a business who would like to join our Big Discount List, 

please contact Bridget Albert at  

balbert@bbbsco.org or 541.312.6047. 



Big Discount List 

 



22nd Annual Comedy For Kids’ Sake  

Sponsors 
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